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e Third Classes have been busy
¢ Ssmay. ¥ learning about life in ancient
3 W ! Egypt.

Caution: All paths at and

near the school can be

slippery/icy in wintry \‘
weather. At the school, the
children are not permitted toﬁ
play on the frost and ice, é
even with parental
supervision. Thank you.

FOR YOUR
INFORMATION

Parent Teacher Meetings take place this week at the school.

Free-of-charge minding service (for the duration of your meetings only) is available in
the school library or PE Hall from 2.30pm-4.00pm on Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th,
Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th, (the busiest afternoons.)

(Some junior & senior infant meetings are scheduled to take place between 1.30pm
and 2.30pm: infants can be dropped to our ‘after-school supervision group’ for the
duration of their parents’ meeting with the teacher.)

Outside of these supervision times, the children should stay in or near the classroom
during their parents’ meeting — they remain under the care of their parents or
guardians during these times.

Pupils: No unsupervised wandering around the school (activity room, multi-sensory
room, playgrounds, etc.)

info@goreyeducatetogether.ie
053 94 89662
www.goreyeducatetogether.ie
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Tuesday 5th December: Swimming lessons for our Special
Classes for Children with Autism continue. (6 Tuesdays in
total.)

Wednesday 6th December: Soccer coaching with Mikael
Allain continues. Current classes: Fourth Class.

We are very happy to hear about birthdays. However,

please keep party invitations away from school, unless there
is one for everybody in the class. Also, we don't accept
birthday cakes (or other birthday treats) in our mainstream
classrooms. Example: 25 children in a typical class = 25, >
. TYYY
birthday cakes! BIRTHDAY

INVITATION

Please check our Lost and Found trolley before the
holidays. (Unclaimed items will go to the local recycling
centre.)
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